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    WISCONSIN

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Members of the Assembly
FROM:
Bill G. Smith, State Director

DATE:
Wednesday, April 21, 2010
RE:
Senate Bill 2 – Wage Claim Lien


THURSDAY’S CALENDAR


NFIB Opposes Passage of Senate Bill 2

While it is always important to keep credit flowing through the small business economy, it is critically important during these challenging days of the recession.

Senate Bill 2, the so-called wage protection legislation, would make the current credit markets unstable and could lead to a severe credit crisis in Wisconsin.


This proposal would remove the current $3,000 cap to the state’s wage claim lien law, the most pro-labor lien law in the nation, and elevate wage claims to a priority collateral position.  As a result, Wisconsin’s credit markets will become unpredictable and the credit needs of the small business community will not be met and jobs will be lost.

On behalf of the state’s small business community, please vote against passage of Senate Bill 2.
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